Pauline Hu

Tower Court West
Wellesley College
Wellesley, MA 02144
(617)239-3271
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The Wellesley College Asian Assoclation is sponsorjng an annual "Blind Date
party" on Friday, November 6, 1987. The format of the party is as follows:
Each participant of the "blind date" will be patched up with someone
according to his or her interests, major, hobbies, etc. Everyone will meet
at Alumnae Hall (where the party 1is peld), and there, each person will be
given the name of his or her blind date. It is then one’s own
responsibility to find his or her date. (In the mean time, this is a great
way to meet many new people.) The participants will have two hours, from
7PM to 9PM to get to know thelr dates 1n a nice mixer atmosphere. We will
be serving hors d’ceuvres and other kinds of "good food." Our dance will
start at 9PM, and this is open to the public, including people who are not
participating in the blind date. At this time, it is up to the individual
couples to decide whether or not they would like to stay together; there is
no obligation. The dance will be held from 9PM to 2AM. The Admission Fee
to the Blind Date Party or the Dance is $5. Participation in the blind
date will enable you to get into the dance without an additional $5.

In the past, most of the participants to our Blind Date Party were men and
women from the greater Boston area schools and a few New York city schools.
our goal this year is to extend this event to more schools, and thus, offer
everyone a chance to meet people from different colleges. We understand
the need for overnight housing in order for some schools to come up for
this event. Therefore, we will guarantee to house anyone with sufficient
advanced notice. Please pass on the info of this event to members of your
organization. We would be more than happy to hear your reply.

This event takes a lot of planning, therefore, we would greatly appreciate
it if you would reply by phone as soon as posSible. If you have any
questions, please feel free to contact me at the above phone number. If
anyone in your ordanization is interested in participating in this event,
please submit theilr names, addresses, and phone numbers, and we will get 1n
touch with them as soon as we can. Because we are working under a time
limit, late entrants are not guaranteed a date. Even if you are not
interested in participating in the Blind Date, Please come to our dance
which begins at 9PM, it i1l pe a lot of FUN!!! Thank you very much for
your attention to this matter. I hope to see you there!
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Pauline Hu - o
President of Asid Association



